14/December/2015

Matthew Riley
Planning Services
Resource assessments
T:9228 6339

E: matthew.riley@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Matthew Riley

| am writing to you with concern about the Boggabri Coal Operations Pty Ltd proposal to modify its
project approval to seek permission to extract groundwater from a site close to my property.

According to the proposed bore field map | am a neighbour next door on which the 2 metre draw
down line runs through. The stock and domestic bore which is located on my property is only 10
metres outside the affected area. To me this creates great concern that if my bore (bore license No:
90WA832319) is affected it will heavily impact on my farming operation and also the valuable water
supply to my house.

| would appreciate that my concerns are taken seriously an appropriate action by your department is
taken to alleviate what | see could result in very serious consequences to my future farming and
domestic viability.

| look forward to your early reply.
Yours sincerely

Aidan Rodstrom
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